
FRIENDS OF ST MARY’S 

 
Fundraising          Openness           School community          Making a difference  
 

Welcome to the Friends of St Mary’s First Edition newsletter.  

Friday 23rd September 2022 

A little about us 
 

Family, Friends and Teachers come together to discuss ideas and organise fundraising 

events throughout the year for our school. 100% of all profits raised are put into school for 

educational resources and fun events for all pupils to enjoy throughout their time at  

St Mary’s. 

 

Over the last year, all money raised through FOSM has gone back into school to purchase 

many things for pupils to have and enjoy 

 

 

 

BINGO!!!  

On Friday 30th October we will be holding our Family bingo event, complete with 

Tombola, Raffle and Refreshments to purchase. On the night we will be sharing 

with you our target for the money raised and where it’s going to be spent within 

school. 

 Don’t forget to bring your dabbers along! 

Helpers needed - if anyone could kindly offer their support on the night, please 

contact FOSM Email: friendsofstmarys.info@gmail.com  or Mrs Brogden  

 

 Christmas light switch on 

Deck the school halls with boughs of holly 

On the 1st December we will be celebrating the annual Christmas light switch on. This year 

we have an amazing event planned, Festive stalls, food and drinks and special visit from 

Father Christmas himself. If anyone is interested in running their own stall, limited spaces are 

available, for more information -                                                                                           

Please  contact FOSM Email friendsofstmarys.info@gmail.com or Mrs Brogden 

Dates for the diary  

Friday 30th September  - Family Bingo 3:30pm-5:00pm  

Thursday 6th October- FOSM group meeting 2:45pm. Everyone is welcome 

Thursday 1st December Christmas light switch on 3:30pm 
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